
 

 

 

Phonics Workshop 

27.11.23 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We will be holding a Phonics Workshop on Wednesday 6th December 2023 9:00-10:00, this will be 

open for those of you with children in Nursery up to Year 1. The aim of this workshop is for us to 

provide an overview of our phonics scheme, Monster Phonics, to gain a better understanding of how 

your child is being taught and what you could do to support your child at home. We will look at the 

scheme itself as well as the books used alongside it. 

We hope to see you there. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Faulkner 

 


